
 
 

 

Saint Saviour Catholic Academy 
 
 

Dear Families, Faculty, Staff, and Friends of SSCA,  
 
As circumstances would have it, you will all be bombarded with 
announcements just as you are saying “see you in September”. 
 
Our search team has been busy reviewing resumes and interviewing 
candidates for our Principal position. As Dean Fusto’s expertise and interests 
make him more suited to the President role, and the Diocese is far more 
comfortable with the President/Principal model, our second administrator 
will be a Principal. As part of the interview process, the candidate will meet 
with faculty and staff. We hope to be able to give parents an opportunity to 
engage with our final candidate as well. 
 
Dean has been engaging with the Board in this process and we hope to have 
this position finalized by the end of the month. Once the Board has 
determined whom to present to the Diocese and the Board of Members, 
there is a process at that level which takes some time. We will share that news 
when we receive offer and final approvals from the Diocese. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Lenae Guarna  Pam Hamingson    
Chair of the Board  Vice Chair of the Board   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
701 EIGHTH AVENUE, BROOKLYN, NY 11215 718.768.8000 

www.saintsaviourcatholicacademy.org 


